
	

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Wednesday, January 13, 2021
5:30 p.m.
   
[bookmark: _Hlk39562816]The Fairfax County Redevelopment and Housing Authority (FCRHA) will hold a public hearing on January 13, 2021 at 5:30 p.m.  The purpose of the public hearing is to allow for public input on the proposed Comprehensive Agreement with The Michaels Development Company I, LP for the development of the Autumn Willow property to create senior affordable independent living residences pursuant to the Public-Private Education Facilities and Infrastructure Act of 2002, as amended Va. Code Ann §§ 56-575.1-575.16 (PPEA). 
[bookmark: _Hlk42786095][bookmark: _Hlk39228761]In accordance with the requirements of the PPEA Guidelines of the County, adopted pursuant to Va. Code Ann. §§ 56-575.1-575.16, a copy of the Comprehensive Agreement has been posted on the Fairfax County Department of Procurement and Material Management website (www.fairfaxcounty.gov/procurement/ppea). Written copies of the documents may also be obtained by contacting the Office of the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors at ClerktotheBOS@fairfaxcounty.gov, or by calling 703-324-3151. 
[bookmark: _Hlk58577825]Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and pursuant to the “Emergency Ordinance to Assure Continuity in Fairfax County Government and Conduct of Meetings of Boards, Authorities, and Commissions within Fairfax County”, the meeting will be conducted electronically.  Residents wishing to speak are encouraged to contact Steve Knippler by phone at 703-246-5161, TTY 711, or by email at Stephen.Knippler@fairfaxcounty.gov to be placed on the speakers’ list.  The FCRHA will also accept written comments through the end of the public comment period ending on February 18, 2021.  Written comments may be submitted to Regina Gerner by email at Regina.Gerner@fairfaxcounty.gov or by mail to 3700 Pender Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030.  

Members of the public may attend this meeting via the Attendee Link: https://fairfax.webex.com/fairfax/onstage/g.php?MTID=efda449b2a6011a6b098403bc969c636e; Event Number: 179 619 5363; Event Password: 2021.
If unable to join online, the public may still join by calling: 1-202-860-2110; and entering access code: 179 619 5363. 
Inquiries about the public hearing may be directed to Regina Gerner at 703-246-5229, TTY 711, or by email at Regina.Gerner@fairfaxcounty.gov.

[image: ][image: ]Fairfax County is committed to a policy of nondiscrimination in all County programs, services and activities and will provide reasonable accommodations upon request. To request special accommodations call 703-246-5101 or TTY 711. 
Equal Housing/Equal Opportunity Employer.
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